
Reverberations Editor and Webmaster: Stewart Holmes  - Northernnjago@yahoo.com 

The Newsletter of the Northern NJ Chapter 
American Guild of Organists  

September 2020 
Email: Northernnjago@yahoo.com Web: northernnjago.org 

 
Dear Chapter Members:  

Welcome to the new AGO season!  We are “zooming” ahead to our exciting fall 

events beginning with our Installation of Officers and featuring Elizabeth George, 

from our AGO headquarters on Monday, Sept. 14 at 7:30 pm.   

We are looking forward to learning about our new and improved AGO website, 

an explanation of all the various features it contains, and how to navigate 

them.  With limited live performances these days, it is especially important to 

musically keep in touch online.   

On Monday, we will also enjoy performances by noted organist David 

Macfarlane.  We have many professional, dedicated, and energetic organists in our 

chapter.   

Please join in and support all of the fine work they do.  I look forward to 

seeing all of you at this exciting event!  Thank you 

.June Marano-Murray, Dean 

 

NEED help with Zoom for our September meeting?   Here are some instructions:  It’s all very intuitive! 

1: Click on the link in the meeting invitation that was emailed to you OR copy and paste the link into your browser. 

2: A dialogue box will appear at the top. Click on “Open Zoom Meetings.”   

3: If you have the Zoom app installed, click on the link that says “launch meeting.” 

4: If you do NOT have the Zoom app installed, click on the link that says “download and run Zoom.” 

5: When prompted, type in the Meeting ID and Passcode provided in the meeting invitation. 

6: When you are connected, you will be in a “Waiting Room.” The host will admit you to the meeting. 

7: Once you join the meeting, make sure your video is on; your audio will be muted. Buttons to control on and off for 
video and audio are at the bottom left of the Zoom  screen 

8: Information for the meeting will be posted in the Chat box., Open it by clicking on the Chat icon at the bottom of the 
Zoom screen. 

Joining a Zoom Meeting by telephone, either from a landline or flip phone 

 1: Dial the telephone number provided in the meeting invitation that was mailed to you. 

 2: When prompted, put in the Meeting ID and Passcode 

If you haven’t ever used zoom, we suggest you try these steps (up to #6). 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
OTHER CHAPTER MEETINGS PLANNED: 

 Tuesday, September 22, 2020 at 7:00 pm:  Executive Committee Meeting on Zoom 

 Our October Meeting:  Details are still being worked out because Machael Caraher’s recital has 

been postponed. 

  

There are a number of wonderful resources on agohq.org website.  One is a link for “Chapter 

Leadership News” from Elizabeth George: 

https://www.agohq.org/ago-webinars-and-supporting-documents/ 
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